Preliminary Water Service Assessment/Application
Thank you for enquiring about Bermuda Waterworks Limited (BWL) potable water service.

BWL'’s piped water supply is limited to those areas where our pipelines are located, i.e. from our Devonshire
plant and heading west. The pipeline network does not extend island wide. We therefore request some
preliminary information from you to determine if we are able to provide you with a service from our existing
pipelines or from new pipelines scheduled to be installed in the future.

Your expression of interest is extremely important to us not only for the present, but also for future planning. If
we receive substantial interest from an area, then we will consider making that area a higher priority to extend
our pipeline installation to.

The information requested at this stage does not explicitly or implicitty commit either party to any undertaking.
Itis solely for the purpose of enabling BWL to determine if it can provide water service either at present or within
a reasonable period in the future. We will inform you of the feasibility to provide water service once we have
reviewed your information.

If it is feasible, then we will advise you of the cost of the installation and will send you our detailed credit
application form and water service agreement.

Surname: Given names:

House Name & Number:

Street Address:

Parish: Postal Code:
Tel:(H) (C) (W) (Fax)
Email:

Colour of house:

Number of units/dwellings:

TICKIF SUPPLY ISFOR: DOMESTIC( ) OR OTHER ( )

If other, state purpose for which water is required:

By applying for or utilizing any of our above Products or Services you are deemed to have consented to our use of your
personal data for the purposes of providing such products or services.

PLEASE SUBMIT TO:

Bermuda Waterworks Limited,

32 Parsons Lane, Devonshire, DV 06
(Tel): 236-1288

(Fax): 299-2837

(Email): water@bwl.bm



